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January 19, 2021 

Trent Prall 
City of Grand Junction 
250 N 5th St 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

RE:  Riverside Parkway, Permit No. M-2020-038, Surety Release Request (SL-01), Approval 

Dear Mr. Prall: 

On December 21, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a request for 
release of reclamation responsibility for the above referenced site.  Division staff inspected the site on 
December 15, 2020 and determined that the Operator has successfully complied with the requirements of 
the Act, Rules and Regulations, and the approved Reclamation Plan, and that the site is ready to be released 
from any further reclamation responsibility.  On January 19, 2021 the Division approved the full surety 
release, SL-01, for permit No. M-2020-038. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Amy 
Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203. 
Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Ec:  
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Sara Stevenson-Been, DRMS 
Bailie Tomlinson, River City Consultants 


